
Kindy Club will run from 10 January until Tuesday 23 January 2024 and
is available to new Pymble Kindy students starting school for the 2024
school year. Your children will spend time with their peers and also
enjoy meeting the older Pymble girls who are attending the Holiday
Program. 

Kindy Club recommended arrival time is between 9:00 am - 9:30 am
and pick-up time between 4:00-4:30pm. However, If you require
extended care we are open from 7:30am and 6:00pm. Please let the
staff know your intended pick-up time if it is after 4:30pm, so they can
re-assure you child if they become anxious.

Please pack a healthy morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea for your
child. It is best to package these items so your children can easily
distinguish between the different snacks and meal times. Some
children can get confused and eat everything at morning tea, leaving
nothing for lunch. We encourage you to pack lots of unprocessed (not
packaged) food that will give your child the energy to play and have
fun all day!

We have children who are anaphylactic to nuts and we ask you not to
send any product containing nuts, including Nutella, macarons etc.
Please take the time to check any packaged food labels and assist
OSHC to keep all our children safe. Nut products can be life
threatening to some of our children.

Hat
Water bottle 
Spare change of undies/ pants 
Jumper 

Welcome to our 2024 Kindy Families

Here is some information about our Kindy Club that is run in conjunction
with our OSHC Holiday Program. Please also take the time to read the
general information about Holiday Program that will be sent to you.

Please ensure to pack the following; 

Please ensure all items are labelled. 



Kindy Krill is a free swimming program that is included in Kindy Club. The
program has been designed by the Pymble Learn to Swim team and will
introduce your child to swimming at Pymble in our amazing Aquatic
Centre.

Kindy Krill provides every new Kindy child the opportunity to have fun and
be comfortable and confident in the water whilst learning valuable skills.
The girls will not miss any of the other activities while attending
swimming. 

Our OSHC educators will be present during the swimming lessons
conducted by the qualified Aquatic swimming instructors. Your children
will have assistance getting changed and guided to manage this
themselves in time. If you have the chance over the holiday break please
encourage your child to begin managing getting changed by themselves.

Wednesday 10 January 
Thursday 11 January
Friday 12 January
Wednesday 17 January 
Thursday 18 January
Friday 19 January

Swimmers 
Towel
Goggles 
Swimming Cap 

Please encourage your child to participate in this wonderful opportunity that
will set them up for many years of swimming at Pymble.
 

Kindy Club Swimming lessons scheduled on the following days;

Please ensure to pack the following; 

Please ensure all items are labelled.

We look forward to your child joining us at Kindy Club.
Please contact OSHC if you require any further information.
oshcadmin@pymblelc.nsw.edu.au or 9855 7741

The OSHC Team


